
February 20, 2020

James & Debra Ament 

DBA We~Haul Moving 

1866 Auburn Street 

Bethlehem, PA 18015 

PUC#- A-705903 

PUC ft- A-2016-2534040 

Attn:

PUC- Secretary Bureau 

400 North Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17120

RECEIVED
FEB 2 4 2020

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
SECRETARY'S BUREAU

Re: Rescission of final order

PUC-Secretary Bureau,

We are writing this letter as a formal request to have PUC authorities, A-705903 & A-2016-2534040, be 

reinsated and the final order to have our authorities rescinded be reversed.

It recently came to our attention that we were non-compliant with our yearly assessments. 
Unfortunately, we never received any forms from the PUC regarding this matter. We spoke with the 
assessment office on February 12,2020 and were informed that all correspondence had been sent to 
our previous location at 1024A First Ave Hellertown, PA 18055. We have not been at that location for 

the better part of a decade.

Cassi Pomeriy, from the assessment department, informed us that there had been a clerical error on 

their part which caused our mail to be sent to the wrong address.

The PUC has been aware of our one and only location at 1866 Auburn Street Bethlehem, PA 18015 for 
many years. We had a visit from an enforcement agent a few years ago and have always made a 

concerted effort to remain compliant with the PUC.

We have enclosed copies of our PUC authorities which were issued in 2015 & 2016. Our authorities 

clearly state our current location at 1866 Auburn Street Bethlehem, PA 18015.

As we stated previously, we have always made an effort to remain compliant with the PUC and would 
have continued to be compliant if we had received the appropriate forms from the assessment 

department.



Due to the clerical error and any oversight on our part we are asking that the final rescindment order be 
reversed and our authorities be reinstated. Going forward we will ensure that all forms are submitted in 

a timely manner and will remain compliant with the PUC.

Please send all communications to our current location at 1866 Auburn Street Bethlehem, PA 18015. 
Thank you in advance for consideration regarding this petition. If you require any further information 

please feel free to give our office a call. Thank you.
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James and Debra Ament

D/B/A We-Haul Moving
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